A Public Hearing was called to order at 7:35 P. M. by the Chairman of the Planning Board.

No one attended the meeting.

A letter Re: payments of accounts was sent to all departments stating no bill will be paid unless accompanied by an invoice showing purchases, the date and person authorizing the purchase. Letter to Planning Board placed on file.

Ray Stebbin, Reed Carr Hill Road would like to purchase one half (  $\frac{1}{2}$  ) acre - 540' on the road to straighten the boundary.

Daniel and Margaret D'Angelo were requested to bring in a Milar or Linen plan before we can proceed with their request.

Subdivision Ordinance signed by the members of Planning to be recorded with the Selectmen and Municiple clerk.

Meeting adjourned 8:15 P. M.

Medical Dudley